
ATTACHMENT J 

 

 

Approval of Staff Holiday Greeting 

 

Each year the Board issues a holiday greeting to staff.   

 

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Board of Trustees of the Elmhurst Public Library would like to 

thank the Library staff for your contributions to the Elmhurst Public Library this past year.  Your 

dedication and commitment to providing outstanding library service truly enrich life in Elmhurst! We 

wish you and your families a happy and peaceful Holiday Season.   

 

 


